[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Nicholas Kingsley-Smith  Sent: 24 April 2019 13:54
To: Planning; Clare O'Hanlon; Bob Duxbury
Cc: Secretary to NKS
Subject: 18/00904/F Glebe Farm, Boddington Road, Claydon, Banbury Marina and Ancillary Facilities plus New Lake

Good afternoon Clare O’Hanlon
 
Please see attached supplemental representation and supporting material. Kindly acknowledge safe receipt by email?
 
Best wishes
Nicholas Kingsley-Smith, LLB (Hons) Business Law, Solicitor, Legal Associate of the Royal Town Planning Institute 
 

